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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Dianne Battle < Dianne.Batt1e.300780129@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:36 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

We are the sunshine state - we should leverage this advantage and minimize use of fossil fuels. 
Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Dianne Battle 
631 Sweetwater Branch Ln 
Jacksonville, FL 32259 
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Antonia Hover 

F·rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

daniel ferry < daniel.ferry.231193830@p2a.co > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:34 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment I", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
daniel ferry 
503 49th StE 
Bradenton, FL 34208 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Harriette Weller < Harriette.We11er.16904037@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 8:58 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Harriette Weller 
13811 Kimberly Dr 
Largo, FL 33774 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Ann Gibson <Ann.Gibson.156237899@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 8:49 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Ann Gibson 
6539 Stonehurst Cir 
Lake Worth, FL 33467 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Nicolette Dagostino < Nico1ette.Dagostino.125663584@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 7:51 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Nicolette Dagostino 
3960 Main St 
Sebastian, FL 32976 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Mary lane <Mary.lane.82616106@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 7:49 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians ' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Mary lane 
2234 Royal Ln 
Naples, FL 34112 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Tim Brewton <Tim.Brewton.82097842@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 7:10 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Tim Brewton 
1505 Kessel Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Tara Morningstar <Tara.Morningstar.76931103@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 7:06 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Tara Morningstar 
2729 Marlette St 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Christine Moreno <Christine.Moreno.78674495@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:44 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Christine Moreno 
5422 NE 17th Terrace 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

patricia ramos <patricia.ramos.74601273@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and ourindustry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
patricia ramos 
1108 SE 14th Ct 
Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Thomas Cleary <Thomas.Cleary.109380919@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:55 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Thomas Cleary 
3109 W Arch St 
Tampa, FL 33607 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Dayana Avila <Dayana.Avila.12669943@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:26 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Dayana Avila 
11960 NW 27th St 
Plantation, FL 33323 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Brian Pike < Brian.Pike.50333132@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:46 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Brian Pike 
3361 Cross Creek Dr 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

dsebesta3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Duane Sebesta <dsebesta3 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. It's time the utilities recognize this and work it 

into their plans. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms 

that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Duane Sebesta 
817 San Remo Dr Weston, FL 33326-4535 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

plouzof@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Zopfi 

< plouzof@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:46 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Zopfi 

4129 Old Dominion Rd Orlando, FL 32812-7968 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

playfamily@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rachel Mahone 

< playfamily@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:44 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Mahone 
1814 N 12th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-5342 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

orchidami@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tina Lee 

< orchidami@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tina Lee 
2005 Ponderosa Ave Winter Park, FL 32792-2063 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

hunkyhank@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Henry Kunce 

< hunkyhank@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :43 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Kunce 

2800 58th Cir S Saint Petersburg, FL 33712-4513 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

spunk816@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judith Brouard <spunk816 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:42 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

With millions of jobs that may NEVER return, it is unconscionable that ANYONE would think it a good idea to revert to 

obsolete energy sources. President Carter had solar panels on the White House in the seventies, RECOGNIZING the 

threat our emissions posed. Reagan, in his infinite STUPIDITY, had them removed! A moron of the highest order until 

we got the current Cretin. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

We DEMAND you protect solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving 

net metering here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Judith Brouard 

714 Brockton Way# A Melbourne, FL 32904-7546 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jetrapani@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jean trapani 

<jetrapa ni@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :42 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. I spent a lot of money on my solar panels so I could have low energy bills in my 

home for the rest of my life as a retired person. Do not change anything! Do not undo what many seniors have done so 

they could retire on a budget and not go on welfare. If you increase our electricity bills maybe we will go on welfare and 

it will be partially your fault. Think about the effects of what you are doing on senior citizens like me in this state!!!!!! 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
jean trapani 
410 Estil Dr Nokomis, FL 34275-2023 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

brittanyellers24@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brittany Ellers < brittanyellers24 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:40 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Ellers 

6206 Hilltop Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-7515 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

lsellitto@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Loreen Sellitty 

< lsellitto@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:40 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Loreen Sellitty 
Naples, FL 34103 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Deborah. Sudduth < Deborah.Sudduth.231693448@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:35 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people' s pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVJD.;.19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Deborah Sudduth 
4710 Rosebud St 
Cocoa, FL 32927 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

GRAHAM.SHACKLADY@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of graham SHACKLADY 

<GRAHAM.SHACKLADY@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:38 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
graham SHACKLADY 
237 Via Havarre Merritt Island, FL 32953-2918 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jrboehmfl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judy Boehm 

<jrboehmfl@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control oftheir own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Boehm 
18953 SE Fernwood Dr Jupiter, FL 33469-1651 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

burdbrayne@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Malerba 

< burdbrayne@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Donna Malerba 
7091 Ricker Ave Webster, FL 33597-9386 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Ashley Martin <Ashley.Martin.92784064@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1 :51 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Ashley Martin 
7441 NW 13th Ct 
Plantation, FL 33313 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jenniferlsedillo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JENNIFER SEDILLO 

<jenniferlsedillo@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:53 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
JENNIFER SEDILLO 
241 Tucker St Safety Harbor, FL 34695-3155 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

chuck3935@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Robertson <chuck3935 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:52 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their live~. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Flo~idians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Robertson 

6698 County Road 214 Keystone Heights, FL 32656-9332 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

qbtopi852@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Warren Barnett <qbtopi852 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 1 5, 2020 5:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Warren Barnett 

101 Tequesta Harbor Dr Merritt Island, FL 32952-7108 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

aminasinger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Sid 

< ami nasi nger@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :52 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

A Sid 
Miami, FL 33193 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

walkerfancy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of julie underhill 

<walkerfancy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:52 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Let's use the greatest resource for energy in FL the sun! 

It's so positive for the environment AND a cost savings for the community. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
julie underhill 

632 Edgewater Dr Dunedin, FL 34698-6982 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

candydiver@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of c lamb 

< candyd iver@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:51 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
clamb 
88474 US HIGHWAY 19 Hudson, FL 88474 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

P.G.YOUNG@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP YOUNG 

< P.G.YOUNG@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:51 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
PHILIP YOUNG 
27346 East Dr Bonita Springs, FL 34135-4933 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

pmanjoh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Mandell 

< pmanjoh@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:50 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis -is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Paula Mandell 

10933 SW 113th Pl Apt B Miami, FL 33176-8236 

1 




